WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

TYLDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

11 Clowes Street Tylden Ph: 5424 8244

Email: tylden.ps@education.vic.gov.au www.tyldenps.vic.edu.au



Term 3 Week 8 Friday 1st Sept 2023

IMPORTANT DATES

SEPTEMBER

Monday 4th

School hats are needed at school from today

Tuesday 5th

Prep—Gr 3 Incursion 'Making Friends'

Wednesday 6th

State Softball in Melbourne Selected students

Saturday 9th

VSSS Performances

Sunday 10th

Daffodil Festival Parade "Once Upon a Springtime"

Friday 15th

End of Term 3 Assembly 2pm Early dismissal 2.30pm

OCTOBER

Monday 2nd

First day of term 4

Thurs 19th & Fri 20th

Gr3 PGL Camp

SCHOOL HATS ARE NEEDED **FROM NEXT MONDAY 4TH** SEPTEMBER!



Isabelle

Parker

Principal's Message

Dear parents and carers

The past week has been relatively quiet at school but the coming week has a number of activities for various groups of students. On Tuesday, the students in grades Prep to 3 will see a performance called "Making Friends." As well as an opportunity to view some live theatre, this play will supplement the teaching in our Wellbeing program by giving practical examples of how to make friends and be a good friend.

On Wednesday our senior girls' Teeball team will travel to Melbourne for the state finals. It is a wonderful achievement for the team to qualify for this event and we wish them the very best of luck!

On Thursday and Friday the students who are participating in the State Schools Spectacular will travel to Rod Laver Arena for their final rehearsals before the performances on Saturday 9th September. Working with Mrs Sue Redman, this dedicated group has practised hard to learn the choreography for multiple items which they will perform on Saturday on the big stage. They are all to be congratulated on their efforts!

Four Tylden students have a major role in the Kyneton Daffodil and Arts festival that commenced yesterday. Lucinda, Zoe, Owen and Will O are all part of the festival royal family. They will participate in various functions at the festival over the coming week. I hope that many families will have set aside the date of Sunday 10th September to come to the Daffodil Festival Grand Parade. Students of all ages and their families are warmly invited to be a part of our school group which walks in the parade. The theme is "Once Upon A Springtime." So that we are a cheerful and colourful group, everyone who is walking with our school should wear bright colours and decorate a hat to fit the theme of the parade. More details are included in this newsletter. The UV has now risen above 3 and so school hats are required for outside play at school from next Monday 4th September.

Have a lovely weekend!

Regards

Lee MacDonald

Principal

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



Pictured: L-R Back: Alex, Natalie & Flynn Front: Archie, Amelia & Matilda

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Flynn– For working hard, showing leadership and setting a great example for your classmates. Keep it up!

Amelia – For working hard in writing this week. I am so proud of how far you have come! Keep it up Amelia!

Archie M—For working hard in writing. You are trying so hard to form your letters. Keep it up!

Matilda P—For settling back into school as if no time has passed. You have really taken new class routines in your stride and are showing great success already.

Natalie— You are a fantastic role model in our classroom. You give 100% in all areas and are such a respectful member of the class. Keep it up!

Alex F—For always displaying a positive attitude towards your work. You put 100% into your work and produce some great results.

FROM THE OFFICE

Upcoming excursions notices and payment due:

Making Friends (Prep—Gr 3) Tuesday 5th September, form and payment due Monday 4th September

State Teeball (Selected students) Wed 6th September form, and payment due Monday 4th September

VSSS– 7th, 8th & 9th September, form due on Monday 6th September.

Gr 3 PGL Camp 19th & 20th October, Permission and medical forms due Friday 15th September. Payment due 12th October.

Premiers Readers Challenge
Forms due now.



DAFFODIL FESTIVAL GRAND PARADE ON SUNDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER



We have royal members in our school community.

Last night four of our students were presented as this years Princes & Princesses at the 2023 Kyneton Daffodil and Arts Festival launch.

Pictured with the King James & Queen Rexine are Will, Zoe, Owen & Lucinda

Congratulations to you all.

The school participates in the Daffodil Festival Grand Parade every year. It is a terrific way for our students to represent their school at a prominent community event. Students and family members who are walking with our school group should wear bright colours and a decorated hat. Please use the theme of the parade "Once upon a Springtime" to inspire your hat decorations. It could be that your hat reflects a fairy tale or the season or maybe you have another terrific idea that is simple to do and looks effective.

The parade travels along Mollison street and finishes at the Kyneton Bowling Club about 30-45minutes after the start. It is not a very long walk! Parents/carers who do not walk with the group can collect their children from staff at the finish.

Where: Meet inside the Kyneton Showgrounds near the Mollison Street entrance.

Time: 12:15pm for a 12:30pm start.

COMMUNITY NEWS



LOVABALL WORKSHOPS

Get active these school holidays with fun games and activities with Lovaball Kids

4-6 year olds • 9.30am-10am 6-8 year olds • 10.45am-11.45am

Tuesday 19 September





LEVEL UP GAMING

Expect the latest consoles, retro gaming, VR headsets, giant screens and dozens of TVs

12 - 25 years • 2pm - 5pm

Wednesday 20 September

DRAMA WORKSHOPS

Join the crew at Storyboard Drama for a fun and energetic performance workshop Prep to Grade 6

9.30am-12.30pm or 1pm - 4pm

\$35 pp Wednesday 27 September



For more information or to make a booking, visit: www.woodendnh.org.au or call 5427 1845



ENROLMENT SPACES AVAILABLE FOR 2024

Prep Transition

PARENT INFORMATION **Tue 14th Nov** 7pm-8.30pm

CLASSROOM EXPERIENCES Tues 21st & 28th Nov & 5th Dec 1.30pm-3.30pm Tuesday 12th Dec

TO BOOK A SCHOOL TOUR AT TYLDEN PS. PHONE 5424 8244

9am-12pm





MACEDON RANGES BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION

BOYS & GIRLS — ALL AGE GROUPS





TRYOUTS WILL BE HELD THE FIRST WEEK OF TERM 4.

PLEASE REACH OUT TO US AT REP@MRBA.ORG.AU FOR MORE INFORMATION.









We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples.

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Respect—Friendliness—Resilience—Teamwork—Creativity

